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I am becoming increasingly concerned at the Newman government's slide 
backwards to the bad old days of the Bjelke Petersen days in Queensland. The 
proposed "reforms" to voting procedures are clearly aimed at likely Labor voters 
and without conclusive evidence of voter fraud are yet another attack on hard 
won democratic values. 
The attorney general is proving yet again to be a rather dangerous right wing 
extremist. Maybe it's the Scandinavian background he shares with Bjelke 
Petersen! 
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